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July 22, 2014

George Roate

Illinois Health Facilities & Services Review Board
525 W. Jefferson Street

2nd Floor

Springfield, IL 62761

Re: Project 14-033

‘Dear Mr. Roate,

Clinical Supervisor
Cheryinn Norman, COT

Head Technician
Julie Pasch, COT

Administrative Assistants
Sindy Edwards
Amy Horton

Cataract & ATLs
Thomas Tilton, DO
Mateen AliNiazee, MD

Glaucoma

Thomas Tilton, DO
Mateen AliNiazee, MD
Jason Brand, OD
Elizabeth Appel, OD

Refractive Surgery
Thomas Tiiton, DO

Pediatric Surgery
Alan Chow, MD

Oculoplastic Surgery
John Choi, MD

Retina & Vitreous

Ahmed Abdelsalam, MD, FACS
Robert Pearlman, MD
Wendewessen Amde, MD

Primary Eye Care/Optometry
Jason Brand, OD
Elizabeth Appel, OD

Low Vision
Jon Russell, OD

Refractive Coordinator
Metinda Butz, COA

Cosmetic Coordinator
Kathy Deaton, LE

Ophthalmic Photographers
Liz Miller, COT

Shanan Bonnell, COT
Jacquie Button

Enclosed you will find original Impact Statements received from Castle
Surgicenter, Aurora, IL and Tri-Cities Surgery Center, Geneva, IL.

Best Regards,

|

Laura Sykes
Practice Manager
Hauser-Ross Eye Institute

Cc: Clare Ranalli

2240 Gateway Drive, Sycamore, IL 60178 m 815-756-8571 m Fax: 815-756-5603 m www.hauserross.org




TRrRI-CITIES

surgery center

Ahmed Abdeldalam, M.D.
Managing Partner
Hauser-Ross Eye Institute
2240 Gateway Drive
Sycamore, IL 60178

July 18, 2014 Re: Impact Statement

Dear Dr. Abdelsalam:

Thank you for your recent correspondence regarding your plans to establish an ambulatory
surgery center on Gateway Drive in Sycamore, Illinois. Tri-Cities Surgery Center, LLC does not
believe that your proposed center will have an adverse impact on our facility. We applaud your
intention to serve patients in the Illinois Medicaid program.

Best wishes for success with your proposed venture.

Sincerely,

jollyos@tcsurgery.com

345 Delnor Drive
Geneva, IL 60134
Phone: 630.262.8100
Fax: 630.262.8111

1 t1p:// www.tcsurgery.com

S TR o




CASTLE SURGICENTER, LLC

2111 Ogden Avenue, Aurora, lllinois 60504
(630) 978-3800 Fax: (630) 862-3082

July 14, 2014

Hauser Ross Eye Institute

Ahmed Abdelsalam, MD — Managing Partner
2240 Gateway Drive

Sycamore, IL 60178

Dear Dr Abdelsalam:

We are in receipt of your letter dated July 8, 2014 which communicates your interest in opening
an ambulatory surgery center in Sycamore, Illinois.

The letter states that the proposed surgery center is a limited specialty surgery center providing
ophthalmology and ENT surgery. Those who would receive services at the proposed surgery
center are patients from Hauser Ross Eye Institute ophthalmology practice.

Castle Surgicenter, LLC is a limited specialty surgery center and does not provide
ophthalmology or ENT surgery.

Feel free to contact me if you have any questions at 630-978-3800.

ot g

Andrew Digate, MBA
Executive Director
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